With the loss of my dear friend Dan OBrien, we are short on anyone local to repair our cues. |
met with Jerry Eick last week. He's the maker of Blackheart cues. And is not far off my usual
Wednesday and Thursday route. So if anybody wants any repair work done, Jerry said he'd be
more than happy to help out. So drop me a line.



